
 

 

 

 

 
Training workshops held February 25, 2020 in Karangantu Port/Serang (left column) and February 27, 2020 
in Palabuhan Ratu (right column): Workshop organizers (first row), workshops in session (second row), 
asking questions and getting answers (third row), and group photos of PICES Team members, BPPT staff and 
participants after the Closing Ceremony (bottom row). 


